TULLY LAW FIRM, P.A.
Attorney At Law
500 West Broadway, Suite 301
Post Office Box 268
Farmington, NM 87499-0268

Richard T.C. Tully (505) 327-3388
Facsimile: (505) 564-8554

Recognized Specialist in
Natural Resources - Otl & Gas Law

December 21, 2007

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, NM 87410

Re: Bolack Minerals Company
Thomas F. Bolack #1 Well
Township 30 North, Range 16 West, N.M.P.M.
Section 3: SE/4
San Juan County, New Mexico

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed for filing is a Sundry Notice and Report on Wells that has been signed
by Tommy Bolack, General Partner of Bolack Minerals Company, Operator of the
above-captioned Well, on November 2, 2007. This Sundry Notice is designated
“CONEIDENTIAL-TIGHT-HOLE”:

Please note this Sundry Report was accepted for the record by the Farmington
Field Office of the U. S. Bureau of Land Management (“BLM”) on November 5, 2007.

After being accepted for the record, this Sundry Notice was sent by the BLM to
Bolack Minerals Company, but it was inadvertently misfiled at the B Square Ranch.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation in this matter. If you need further
information, please contact this writer at the above address or Tommy Bolack at 505-
325-4275.

Sincerely,

@/1 Y08,

Richard T. C. Tully

Enclosures
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cc w/encl.

Tommy Bolack, General Partner
Bolack Minerals Company

3901 Bloomfield Highway
Farmington, NM 87401

Brad Salzman
4501 Rancho de Animas Court
Farmington, NM 87402



